
                       

ANNOUNCEMENTS

R.I.P. Your kind prayers are requested for the repose of the soul of Peter Mahoney, husband of 
Lorraine Mahoney, of St. Andrew’s Parish whose funeral was celebrated at St. Andrew’s this past 
Friday.

Rose Buttons:  St. Andrew's Knights of Columbus will be passing out Rose buttons and accepting 
donations for Pro-Life programs at both masses next weekend – Saturday, May 25th, and Sunday, 
May 26th. 

Pastoral/Parish Council:  Meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 28th at 6:30 p.m.

Parking Lot Renewal:  The parking lot at St. Andrew’s needs to be repaired and repaved in a few 
areas. The cost per square meter is $35.50. Anyone who is able to help cover the cost of a meter or 
two or three is asked to place the donation in an envelope indicating “Asphalt”; the amount of your 
donation will be added to your year-end income tax receipt. The total cost of repaying will be between 
$14,000 and $15,000. Thank you for your consideration and generosity!

St. Andrew’s Raffle Draw: Parishioners are asked to donate towards the prizes of our Annual Raffle 
Draw. Cash donations are preferred as it can be more difficult to send an item to a potential winner. If 
you wish to make a donation, please place it in the collections basket marked “Parish Raffle”. Please 
have your donation into the office by June 5th. Thank you for your support.

Botox Injection:  Fr. Shalla will be receiving his next injection on Friday, May 31st.  He will continue 
as usual to the extent that he can.

Euthanasia  in Canada  :  Threatens Your Life?:  Alex Schadenberg, Executive Director of the 
Euthanasia Prevention Coalition will be making a presentation  at the Royal Canadian Legion in 
Barry's Bay on Wednesday, June 5th.  The evening will last from 7-9 p.m.  This is a wonderful 
opportunity to be updated on the latest developments regarding MAID (Euthanasia) in Canada.  Mark 
this event on your calendar if you are able to attend.

Pentecost Sunday May 19th, 2024

Monday, May 20 No Mass
Tuesday, May 21
Wednesday, May 22

9:00 a.m. Weir family, living and deceased, by the family
9:30 a.m. Valerie Veilleux by Norm Edwards

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament (from 10:00 a.m. until 4:00 
p.m.) Chaplet of Divine Mercy prayed in common at 3:00 p.m.

Thursday, May 23 11:00 a.m. Funeral Mass for Dan Sullivan
Friday, May 24
    

9:00 a.m. Charles Lund by Adele Bozak and family

Most Holy Trinity May 26th, 2024

Saturday, May 25
Sunday, May 26

5:00 p.m. Intentions of the parishioners of both parishes
9:00 a.m. Mary Elizabeth Fitzgerald by Monique Perry

Lay Ministries Saturday, May 25 Sunday, May 26
Lector Fred Duquette Gord Panagapko

      Rosary 1/2 hour before Mass by Initiative
       Sacrament of Penance:  30 minutes before Mass times

PLEASE REMEMBER THE SICK OF OUR PARISHES AND FAMILIES:
Lillian Blank Adele Bozak Deacon Daniel Dauvin
George Paul Dienesch Wayne Etmanskie Raymond Hennion
Geraldine Lacombe Ray Lafleur Willie Jeffrey
Mila Pereira Edna Yutronkie Yantha Family

St. Andrew’s, Killaloe  
Rev. Christopher Shalla, Administrator 
P.O. Box 10, Killaloe, ON  K0J 2A0

Office/Rectory: (613) 757-2443 
E-mail: standrewsparishkillaloe@gmail.com

Website: standrewscatholic.com
A Joyous Welcome to Everyone Visiting our Parishes Today
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Most Holy Trinity May 26th, 2024

Saturday, May 25  7:30 p.m. Gerard O’Malley by the parishioners of Our Lady of the 
Angels

Lector: Maureen Recoskie

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Petition at the church entrances:  A petition has been placed at the entrances to both churches which you 
may wish to sign.  It regards the providing of euthanasia at the Madawaska Valley Hospice & Palliative Care 
Facility in Barry's  Bay. The petition reads as follows:

Firstly, we wish to express our profound gratitude for all the blessings the community has received over the last 
10 years through Madawaska Valley Hospice & Palliative Care facility.  Because of the dedication & 
commitment of the staff, volunteers, and medical professionals it has served the needs of the people of this 
area exquisitely.  Your services are held in high regard.

It has recently, however, come to our attention that euthanasia (AKA MAID) is occurring on the premises, albeit 
rarely and through a third party provider.  This has caused deep grief & distress for many, many in the 
community and violates the very purpose of a hospice as we understand it.

As it is not necessary in Ontario that euthanasia be performed in the hospice setting, we request that you 
desist from this practice and gently inform potential patients before they are admitted, that should euthanasia 
be sought, it would have to be performed off site.

This would provide protection for staff who disagree with the practice, and for the many, many people who 
would be horrified to be put in a bed where a murder/suicide had occurred (St. John Paul II insisted that we call 
things by their proper name and that is, in reality, what MAID is).  Perhaps it would also provide a sober second 
look for those contemplating euthanasia.

Ordination: Reverend Mr. Lukas Časta will receive Sacred Ordination to the Priesthood on the Solemnity of 
Saints Peter and Paul, Saturday, June 29, 2024, at the Cathedral of St. Columbkille at 10:30 a.m. All are 
welcome to attend.

RECOLLECTION FOR WOMEN: Recollections are like mini retreats that help you take a break from your busy 
schedule to think and pray about your life, your relationship with God and gain a fresh outlook. Join us at Our 
Lady of Lourdes Parish in Pembroke on May 23 from 11 am to 1 pm. Includes exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament, guided prayer, examination of conscience, confession, benediction and a talk. Bring your lunch 
and stay to socialize afterward. This spiritual activity, inspired by the writings of St. Josemaria Escriva, is 
entrusted to Opus Dei, a personal Prelature of the Roman Catholic Church. For more information, please 
contact nadia.bagshaw@sympatico.ca or (613) 584-9388.

Diocesan Youth     Night  :  The Diocese of Pembroke’s Office of Family Life and Youth Ministry is starting a new 
event for youth in grade 7 to 12 at St. James the Less Parish, Eganville. Upcoming date: June 7th from 7 – 
9 p.m. The events will offer fun games (outdoor whenever possible), social time to build friendships, 
Eucharistic adoration, music, confession, and talks from a team of clergy and others to encourage spiritual 
growth and personal reflection. Please bring indoor shoes! The waiver form and information can be 
found  at https://pembrokediocese.com/diocesan-youth-night-registration-and-waiver-form/! A 
dedicated room will be available for parents who wish to stay for the duration of the event. Any questions? 
Contact Yvette Bourque at yvettebourque@pembrokediocese.com. All are invited and welcome!

Our Lady of the Angels, Brudenell
Rev. Christopher Shalla, Administrator

P.O. Box 10, Killaloe, ON  K0J 2A0
Office/Rectory: (613) 757-2443 

E-mail: standrewsparishkillaloe@gmail.com

LAST WEEK‘S OFFERING & ATTENDANCE

St. Andrew’s: 42 envelopes $1,275; Loose $108  (61/88)
Our Lady of the Angels: 25 envelopes $1,046; Loose $10 (55); Latin Mass $345 (88)

Thank you for your Support!
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